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Everything about this proposed legislation is wrong, from the premise of public safety 

to the constitutional legality of it. That will not stop the democratic supermajority from 

passing it anyway. Regardless of how many Oregonians do not want more firearm 

legislation, it will pass and ultimately be signed into law. All these over-reaching bills 

do is punish law abiding citizens.  This year is my first year I have genuinely paid as 

much attention as I have to Oregon's Legislative process. Perhaps I can persuade 

others into realizing that the current legislative process is skewed against most of 

Oregon. In the meantime, bills like this will continue to rack up and punish the law-

abiding citizens of Oregon. 


